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Information Item 
 
DATE: April 20, 2015 

TO: Technical Advisory Committee 

PREPARED BY: Joe Barbeau, Senior Planner (651-602-1705) 

SUBJECT: 2014 HSIP Solicitation Project Ranking 
 
Attached to this item are a summary memo from the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation and three lists showing 2017-2019 Highway Safety Improvement 
Program (HSIP) applications.  The lists highlight: proposed funded “reactive” projects, 
proposed funded “proactive” projects, and proposed unfunded projects. 
 
These projects will be brought back to the Funding & Programming Committee in May 
for a recommendation to TAB.  TAC will address this issue at its June meeting and TAB 
will make the final decision on the HSIP program at its June meeting. 
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